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Dear Committee members, 

Just a note regarding the statements about economic effect. 

RV sales were up dramatically in 2020/2021 due to the covid pandemic. 

This covers all kinds of RV sales.  Trailers, campers, motor homes, quads, 

snowmobiles, and, of course, boats. 

People were looking at ways they could travel or recreate outside, due to the bans 

incurred during covid. 

Therefore, it is no surprise that sales are down in 2022/2023 compared to previous 

years that were at an all time high. 

Basically, everybody that was thinking of buying a wake boat, did, during that 

previous time period. 

It was simply not sustainable.  When boat dealers say that their sales are down 

significantly, of course they are, it's expected. 

The downturn in sales has nothing to do with the regulations in the Newberg Pool. 

Vote No on SB1590. 


